
Attention Residents of East 

Loon Road, Planned Road 

Closure  
 

Please be advised that CPKC will be removing the road crossing 

for up to 5 hours between 07:00-15:00est on both Wednesday 

April 17 and Thursday April 18th to complete rail replacement.  

 

Please ensure you have made arrangements to avoid using the 

road crossing during this time to prevent delays.  The crossing 

surface can be made passable ONLY in the event of emergency.  

 

Please contact Chris Hinds at 705-665-5053 if you require any 

emergency assistance during the planned road closure. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your 

patience.  

 

CPKC Management  


